Dear Snoqualmie River Off Leash Park Members,

Once again it is that time of the year when your Off-Leash park memberships are coming due.
The membership fees will be the same as last year. You need to make

checks payable to Chris Kuenster. In addition, we have provided you with new forms that you
will need to fill out and return to Chris with your check. If you would like to renew your
memberships, please send in your renewal payment and forms to Chris.

If you have any questions, contact Chris. Chris would prefer his contact to be by e-mail. at
chris@snoriveroffleash.com

Off Leash memberships........cccceeveeveneecereceennens $300/yr. (April - March)
For each additional dog(s).......cccceevvvrerurcuennnne. $25/yr.

*Please add 10% to your check total for sales tax. *

Please make your checks payable to Chris Kuenster.
Mail your checks to:

Chris Kuenster

25809 NE 124+ Street

Duvall, WA 98019

Sincerely,
Snoqualmie River Off Leash Park
425-788-4698


http://snoriveroffleash.com/
mailto:footsore@att.net

